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To Whom it may concern                                                                                                           

 

Leighton (CPB) contractors engaged Gearon Civil to deliver civil works for the Webb Dock 

West Automotive terminal in 2014. 

The scope comprised impact rolling, earthworks, and pavement construction over an area of 

approximately 280,000m2 and required a particularly high standard of engineering and 

quality assurance reporting. 

Gearon Civil also assisted us in dealing with impacted soil in a cost effective and safe 

manner. 

They successfully completed the project on time and worked cooperatively with our team. 

The supervisory team was well organised and coordinated the works well. The site crew 

approached the work with a positive, safe, and above the line attitude.  

I would recommend Gearon Civil for similar civil projects We were very pleased with the 

success of the project and continue to use Gearon on other projects.  It is a pleasure 

working with them. 

 

Regards 

 

David Houlihan 

Superintendent 

CPB Contractors 

 


